EL DORADO UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

BOARD OF TRUSTEES www.eduhsd.k12.ca.us SUPERINTENDENT

KEVIN W. BROWN TIMOTHY M. CARY DAVID J. DEL RIO LORI M. VEERKAMP TODD R. WHITE STEPHEN WEHR

February 25, 2015

Ms. Cherie Raffety El Dorado County Treasurer-Tax Collector 360 Fair Lane Placerville, CA 95667

Dear Ms. Raffety:

The purpose of this letter is to communicate that on February 24, 2015, at the regular meeting of the El Dorado Union High School District Board of Trustees, the Board expressed unanimous support for the concept of a UC Davis extension campus in El Dorado County.

The Board of Trustees and the District look forward to learning more as the vision of a UC Davis extension campus in El Dorado County develops.

Please feel free to contact me should you need any further assurance of support.

Sincerely,

Stephen Wehr Superintendent